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Dear Friends 
 

October is upon us and the social calendar is coming 
into bloom. That, however, is not to say September 

has not been enjoyable, we had a successful dinner 

and lunch with a very friendly and large crowd. It’s 

just that our events for the coming months will 

surpass those past. 

 
Many of you may remember that we took a poll to see 

who would be interested in coming to the Melbourne 

Cup function at the Katoomba RSL on 7 November 

2023. The time has now come to arrange an outing to 

this event.  

 
I would like to stress that this is a very popular 

occasion and that it sold out quickly last year. That 

being the case there is a need to act quickly to secure 

the requisite number of seats and tables as groups are 

required to purchase their tickets in one transaction. 

To this end I would request that you inform us before 

Wednesday next how many tickets you will require 
and who will be attending. The Three Sisters will buy 

the requested number of tickets and we request that 

you reimburse the costs by a direct payment into our 

account.  

 

Further details of the Melbourne Cup Luncheon are in 
the newsletter. 

 

After many requests, we will be hosting a special 

lunch at the Victoria and Albert Guesthouse on 

Sunday, 22 October 2023. Our last outing to Mount 

Victoria was extremely pleasant and I’m sure you 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

7 PM, Tuesday 

10 October 

Canton Palace 

6 Station St 

Wentworth Falls 

2023 

$47 

Reservations: by the Sunday 

evening prior 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

 
 

Victoria and Albert Guesthouse 

Mount Victoria 

1230 pm, 22 October 2023  
$65 pp 

 

Pre Payment Required by 

Thursday 19 October 

Bendigo Bank 

BSB 633 000 A/C 193701778 

Reference - VA (Your Surname 

and Number of Tickets 

Required) 

Eg: VA Smith  2  
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agree that a follow up is in order. Details are in the 

newsletter. 

 

Our October monthly dinner will be at Canton Palace, 

Wentworth Falls. 

World AIDS Day on 1 December will again see 

us hosting a commemoration at the AIDS 

Memorial at Medlow Bath Park. This ceremony 

will reveal the final plaques on the memorial. 

These plaques replace those damaged over the years 

and those that we know are missing. I will have more 

information about this over the next few months. 

Until then, stay safe 

Terry 

 

 

 

Special Event Luncheon 

 

Your reservation will be made through your payment, however it would be 

appreciated that if you are buying multiple tickets that you inform us of the 

names of those attending on bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au  

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au


Monthly Dinner

 

Reservations by the Sunday prior on bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

 

 

Melbourne Cup 

 

 

Melbourne Cup Lunch 

The Three Sisters are arranging a 

table/tables for the Melbourne Cup 

lunch at the Katoomba RSL. 

This event is loads of fun and is very 

popular and sells out quickly. If you 

would like to join us, please register 

your interest and of those 

accompanying you at  

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

before Wednesday 4 October. 

Tickets go on sale Sunday, 1 October 

2023 and will sell out quickly. 

Groups need to purchase their tickets 

in one transaction. This means that 

the Three Sisters will prepurchase 

tickets.  

We will notify you when your tickets 

have been purchased. You will need to 

reimburse the group, preferably by 

bank transfer. 

BSB 633 000 A/C 193701778 

Reference – MC (Your Surname and 

Number of Tickets) 
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World AIDS Day Medlow Bath Memorial Park 

Happy Snaps September Luncheon 


